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REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
MUNICIPALITÉ RÉGIONALE D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03-07-98-0094
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 2 July 1998

TO/DEST. Community Services Committee

FROM/EXP. A/Co-ordinator
Community Services Committee

SUBJECT/OBJET LANGUAGES OF LIFE:  REQUEST FOR SUPPORT

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the Community Services Committee consider a request for funding from Languages
of Life Inc.

BACKGROUND

Attached please find a copy of correspondence dated April 30, 1998, from Bryna Monson,
Executive Director/President, Languages of Life Inc., to the Regional Chair, R. Chiarelli,
requesting annual support in the amount of $25,000 from the R.M.O.C.

The Regional Chair has asked that the Community Services Committee consider the request and
make a recommendation to Council in this regard.

Letters of support and newspaper articles relative to the work of Languages of Life Inc. are
issued separately and will be kept on file with the Committee Co-ordinator.

Approved by
Jennifer Bionda

Attach: (1)










